
Town Counsel Screen Committee - Volunteers Needed 

 

The Board of Selectmen is seeking applicants interested in serving on the Natick 

Town Counsel Screening Committee. In accordance with Article 22, Section 4 of 

the Town of Natick By-Laws, the Committee shall consist of five members, who are 

residents of the Town, with at least three being members of the Massachusetts Bar 

and preferably senior attorneys who hire or supervise other attorneys’ work. The 

Committee will be responsible for nominating candidates who are members in good 

standing of the Massachusetts Bar for the position of Town Counsel. 

Interested parties should apply online at http://natickma.gov/1606/Town-Counsel-

Screening-Committee by March 13, 2019.  The Selectmen will be interviewing 

candidates at their meeting on March 18, 2019. 

 

For more information or questions please contact the Selectmen’s office at (508)647-

6410. 
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